

**NR\_key\_name:** C6ACF8A0FE16A627852564CD0054DDD4  
**SendTo:** CN=Eileen Sullivan/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:**  
**From:** CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 07/07/1997  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 11:34:14 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 07/07/1997  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 11:26:58 AM  
**Subject:** Joint Staff, NARA, NSA, etc.

E- I notice Chris says in his e-mail below that he should have the NSA documents by Monday (today) for rechecking and attachment of final determination forms. Please check on the status of these documents. This could be our next release. Also, please make sure they do not go to the Archives yet. We want to control the release and coincide it with our news release. Archives may want to do their media advisory, so we need to coordinate all of this and we should hold the docs until we know what we want to do. I know you know all of this but it makes me feel better saying it. Ideally, what I would love to do is get a FedEx package containing the documents as soon as they are available in the final, final form (if all 85 with Final Determination Forms is to much to ask because of volume, then maybe just the best documents (ones that aren't just "the flag will be at half mast" and " the Prime Minister is attending the funeral"). Thanks. T To: Douglas Horne/ARRBcc: David Marwell/ARRB, Jeremy Gunn/ARRB, Tom Samoluk/ARRB, Eileen Sullivan/ARRB From: Christopher Barger/ARRB Date: 07/03/97 10:04:33 AM Subject: Joint Staff, NARA, NSA, etc. Spoke to Will this morning. I asked if he wanted us to make copies of their documents for the purpose of marking requested redactions. He informed me that they will either be declassifying or referring to other people; he expects that "we won't be requesting any redactions, or barely any." Given that, he thought it would be okay to just make copies of the documents we need to (if we need to) as they come up next week. Also, left another voice mail message for Tilley about who is responsible for RIFing the Califano docs. He has yet to respond. Finally, I talked to our NSA p.o.c. this morning. They had been waiting on the 85 docs, intending to submit them to us with the next new batch. I explained that my bosses were anxious to have as much go through the pipeline before I left as possible, and requested that if it was at all possible, he send them to us now. He agreed to do this, so I expect we'll have the "fixed" documents by Monday, at which point I can go about re-checking them, and attaching the Final Determination Forms to them in preparation for their delivery to NARA. There. Now I've done everything you asked. Now, I must go copy. So get off of my back and leave me alone. :-)

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**